Story: David Hymers

January 23, 2016 found our Club at Mike
Ounjian’s Shop in Ajax. It doesn’t seem like a
year has passed since we were braving the
cold air outside, but enjoying the hot coffee
and goodies inside as we traded, bought and
sold. Some new members were welcomed
and were amazed by the helpfulness of
fellow members to find elusive carbs and
drive shafts. Jeff Stevenson was busy with
memberships and at the end of the meeting,
there were 227 paid in full members.

Nick Monastero brought samples of the new
Club apparel (polo shirts and hats)- see AD
in this Newsletter to see how you can order
Club apparel.
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President Ron Stevenson, introduced the
Steering Committee and went over the
upcoming Club events for 2016. Please
consider volunteering to help at one of the
events, it is a great way to get some leads on
motors and expand the circle of friends who
share in our passion (addiction, as my
spouse puts it).

Ron also complimented Ken Kirk on another
outstanding newsletter edition. In closing, a
big MLAOC Thank you to Mike O for opening
his shop to the Club, showing his collection
and arranging the classic “Subway”
sandwich lunch. All left happy and fed and
looking forward to our next meeting.
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. Bill Dixon with our host Mike Ounjian

. Jeff Stevenson with 1959, Mark 55H he has recently
restored for Sandy Kennedy. Sandy appears to be
very happy with Jeff’s work.

. Dana Torch with an early Johnson barn find.

. Sandy Stewart & Peter Doey having a tug-a-war
over an early “Boat Sport” Magazine.




”Hard Water” Meet- Mlke 0's cont ‘

1. Sean Goodman surrounded by
excited customers.

2. Jeff Stevenson signs up another
new member.

3. Wayne Robinson & Richard Shorney
about to pounce on a table
of goodies.

4. Mike Kreckel sharing his expertise
with fellow members.
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